
 

 
THANK YOU!! 

As of 11:59 pm on Giving Tuesday 2023 your generosity helped raise 
$49,547 for the UC Master Gardener Program! 

Donations we received from the day will help ensure UC Master Gardeners 
continue to provide knowledge and essential resources for healthier 
gardens and more sustainable landscapes to gardeners across the state. 

Again, thank you for your generosity and for supporting a healthier and 
more beautiful California. We look forward to sharing information and 
progress with you in the new year. 

 


